OFFICE OF THE

SELECTMEN

ALTON, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03809
Januvary 4, 1977

Mr. Harry Nutter, Chairman,
Board of Selectmen,
New Durham, N. H. 03855

Re: Town Line Perambulation
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Dear Mr. Nutter:

Enclosed please find the origional and one copy of the report as requested.
At a subsequent survey Mr. Keller and Mr. Clough located a stone bound in

the woods just south of the Shirley Cut-off so called. This is a prominent
stone about 9' X 9' X 5' high and marked with an L - 1878, 20, 27 and noted

in the former perambulations.

The Alton Planning Board contacted the New Durham Planning Board relative
to roadway names of those roads crossing the town line. As noted in the
enclosed reports the roadways bear differing names and it would be helpful

to simplify this matter.

Very truly yours, .
gfilég?ijziééc&;fji
A. Wm. Heidke, Chairman
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